PERMANENT MISSION OF BELIZE TO THE UNITED NATIONS
675 Third Ave., Suite 1911
New York, NY 10017
Tel: (212) 986-1240
Fax: (212) 593-0932 E-mail: blzuni@belizemission.com

31 July 2023

Reference: PM/D/12/6

H.E. Paula Narvaez

President of ECOSOC
Economic and Social Council
New York

Dear Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your letter of even date regarding the July 2024 High-level Political Forum on
Sustainable Development (HLPF) and the expressions of interest for presenting Voluntary National
Reviews (VNRs).

I note that Belize is not listed among the Member States which have expressed interest to present a VNR
even though we formally submitted its interest on 9 June 2023. For ease of reference I am re-attaching the
correspondences previously sent.

I should be grateful if Belize can therefore by added to your list of countries which have expressed interest
in presenting VNRs at the 2024 HLPF and if this can be shared with Member States.

Please accept, Madam President, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Regards,

Iy M.

H.E. Carlos Fuller
Permanent Representative of Belize to the UN



